
 

 

 

 

 

“The SBDC at University of North Alabama is a part of the Alabama SBDC Network. Funded in part through a 

cooperative agreement with the U.S. Small Business Administration. Reasonable accommodations for persons with 

disabilities will be made if requested at least two weeks in advance. Contact Phillip Marks, UNA-SBDC, 143 Keller Hall 

on the UNA Campus, UNA Box 5248, Florence, AL 35632, Phone 256-765-4668.” 

 

 

 

The Alabama ASBDC Network is pleased to promote: 

 

2015 Alabama Department of Revenue New 

Business Workshops 
 

February 24 

May 19 

August 18 

November 17 

 

10:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

 

Shoals Chamber of Commerce 

20 Hightower Place 

Florence, AL 35630 
 

Participants will receive a brief, but comprehensive overview of Alabama 

taxes that will enable the business to begin operating with a clearer 

understanding of its tax obligations. 

There is no cost to attend this event. 

For more information, contact ADOR at (256) 383-4631 ext. 225. 


